Stewart Wilber

Although scrubbers have been touted by the cruise industry as a solution for treating toxic ship
engine exhaust, in reality, all they dos is convert air pollution into water pollution and dump this
fossil fuel combustion wastewater straight into the ocean. In high traffic inlets like Puget Sound, the

build up of scrubber dumping is compounding and has serious implications on endangered species
like killer whales.

This is a huge opportunity for the cruise sector to show that they are committed to changing their
polluting ways by agreeing to end the dumping of all scrubber wastes in Puget Sound. Please
approve amendment #2 and ban scrubbers.



